
NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS – February 7, 2013 

 
 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 
 
Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) - 
 
Public Comments - 
 
Appointments to Boards and Commissions – (sidewalk, UCC appeals board, vacancy chair, ZHB and  
      ZHB alternate) 
 
Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  
 TE grant – Possum Hollow Road sidewalk construction (retaining wall and Church Road  
   residents’ concerns)  
 Change order for binder materials – Beechwood Road sewer in amount of $4,263.39 
 H2O grant – Extension requested to late 2014 
 
Building and Zoning Committee (Bob Kenworthy) – 
 Strathmore Court – change to basin design and closing out of project 
 Puzzleface Properties (request to connect to NP system) 
 Malvern Development (Rebena Bros) escrow release request – Manchester Avenue lots in  
  amount of $7,895.25 
   
Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) – 

Scavenging ordinance (advertised for consideration at February 14 meeting) 
         
Finance and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 
 Draft pension ordinance amending police pension regulations 
 Legislative changes to Tax Collector/Treasurer law 
      
Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   
 Review initial road resurfacing list 
              
Grants Committee (Frank Noyes) – 
 CDBG – received security lighting for Hepford Park 
 DCNR grant application 
   
Public Safety Committee (Nate Much) – 
 Restrict parking on S. Providence Road across from Irving Road/Irving Lane    
     
Managers Report - CRC program on Restoring Habitat on Sun. March 10  
   from 2 to 3:30; CRC stream clean-up sponsor:; Eagle Scout projects; use portion 

of DVIT Risk Control Grant ($3,895 balance) to purchase portable pedestrian  
crossing signs  

Adjournment -  
 

 
Next meeting is the legislative meeting on February 14 


